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July 9, 1956
JULY MEETING NOTICE

A regular meeting of the New Jersey Golf Course Super­
intendents' Association will be held at the Copper Hill Golf Club, 
Flemington, N.J, on Tuesday, July 17.

Our host for the day will be Supt. Stephen McDonough 
and he really has arranged a gala day for all concerned.

Steve writes that the golf course is ours for the day, 
and that there will be free refreshments on the 13th Tee. For 
those of you who do not play golf, bring your bathing suit along 
and take a swim in the club pool during the afternoon. In fact 
you fellows who have a position and can get away for a full day, 
can play golf and also have a swim. What more can you ask for!!

A full course steak dinner will be served at 6:30 P.M. 
sharp and will be followed by our evening program.

Prior to the dinner a short business meeting of the 
Association will be held at 6:00 P.M.

Chairman Al Rathjens informs us that we will have a good 
old fashioned bull session for our evening program,

Hope to be seeing you on Tuesday, July 17 at Copper
Hill!!

Sherwood A. Moore,  
Secretary
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